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From:
Sent: 18 January 2020 15:48
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Wisloe Green

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs 
 
I write to suggest to you that the proposed so-called Wisloe Green scheme is vastly out of scale with the locality.   
 
There are currently 500 homes in the whole of Slimbridge Parish.  Add a new 1500+ houses, destroying currently 
existing green space, which is also full of wonderful wildlife, birds, badgers, foxes, hedgehogs... perhaps 3000+ extra 
people, 1500+ extra vehicles on the local  roads, (already overstretched), 1500+ extra water and sewage use, 
possible water pollution of the river Cam and associated tributaries, and if that isn't enough, very few local facilities, 
shops, doctors, dentists, schools... 
 
Please consider all these implications very carefully, as I know you will.  I am aware you will receive many deeply 
concerned communications with regard to this proposed development, please listen to us all. 
 
Best regards 
 

 
 

 
 

 


